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Renewable	energy	sources		are	readily	available	in	Australia,	and	the	
government	should	be	providing	citizens	with	incentives	to	make	the	switch.	We	
need	to	look	after	our	environment	for	the	sake	of	our	children	and	generations	
to	come.	To	make	this	happen,	we	need	to	see:	
-	a	fair	price	for	solar	energy	that	provides	an	incentive	for	those	who	can,	to	
install	solar	engergy	
-	regulate	a	minimum	benchmark	price	for	feed-in	tariffs,	to	reduce	dependency	
on	others	in	the	population	on	non-renewable,	high	polluting	energy	sources	
-	actively	promote	solar	as	a	viable	energy	solution	
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